
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Contact: Gloria McPherson, Economic Development Coordinator 

 Gloria.McPherson@town.barnstable.ma.us 

 

SBA COVID-19 Economic Injury Disaster Loan (EIDL) 

Application Deadline December 31 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Hyannis, MA – December 13, 2021)  The Town of Barnstable’s Economic 

Development program wants to remind business owners that the Small Business Administration’s (SBA) 

deadline for the COVID-19 Economic Injury Disaster Loan (EIDL) program is quickly approaching. This 

federal loan program supports small businesses’ recovery from the economic impacts of COVID-19 by 

providing accessible and borrower-friendly capital. 

 

EIDL loan and Targeted Advance applications will be accepted until December 31st and will continue to 

be processed after this date until funds are exhausted. 

 

The COVID-19 EIDL and EIDL Advance programs still have billions of dollars available to help small 

businesses that have been impacted by the pandemic. More than 3.8 million businesses employing 

more than 20 million people have already found financial relief through the SBA’s EIDL program. 

 

For more information about the program and to apply, please visit https://www.sba.gov/funding-

programs/loans/covid-19-relief-options/eidl/covid-19-eidl  

 

The Town of Barnstable’s Economic Development Program is staffed and facilitated by the Planning & 

Development Department.  Projects include the Hyannis HyArts Cultural District Artist Shanties 

program; MassDevelopment’s Transformative District Initiative (TDI); special events including the Town 

of Barnstable’s Fourth of July Celebration; and other economic development efforts and projects that 

make the Town of Barnstable and its seven villages a special place to live and work. 
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